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New Web Hosting

January was the first month with the new web hosting company.  It is working out 
well.  The previous hosting has been discontinued.  I was able to shutdown the second 
domain pvswim2.org and direct any residual traffic to the current site.  This greatly 
simplifies website maintenance.

Real-Time Results

The PVS website provided real-time results support for the IMX Meet at Takoma 
Aquatic Center on February 4-6, 2011.

Recent Activity 

This is a busy time of year for the web site.  The following are some of the activity in 
the last month.

– Meet announcements for all the March championship meets are posted (mostly 
due to Terri's hard work)

– Applications to officiate the March championship meets are posted
– I created a new Diversity Page for use by the Diversity Committee

– http://www.pvswim.org/diversity.html  
– I've been posting 2011 High School results.  Nine meets have been posted so 

far, with more to come
– I posted a form for PVS officials to request reimbursement for their background 

screening fees
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